
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s BACK!! 

South Meadow School Council and Home and School Association, along with the Active School Travel Team 

are encouraging students and parents to walk, ride, or “walk a block” to school on: 

June 1st, 8th & 15th 

Participating students will receive a ticket 

each day they walk or wheel to school. 

Each ticket will enter the student into a draw 

to win cool prizes! 

 

Join Us! Walk to school or park a block 

away, meet our volunteers and community members who 

will be handing out tickets!!! 

 

Make a walking plan with your children as you walk or bike them to school on these days 

**Please remember that volunteers are NOT crossing guards – remind your children about crossing safely** 


